COMMON COUNCIL June 22,2020

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall and held a tele-conference Council Meeting,
Monday, June 22, 2020 in regular session. The meeting was called to
order by Mayor Long who presided, and the Pledge of Allegiance was
given in unison.

Pastor Terry Hinds of Emmanuel Christian Church gave the
prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 members. Council Member Dillon

was absent.

The minutes of the meeting held May 26, 2020 were approved as
circulated. Council Member Adams made a motion to accept the
minutes. Council Member Figert seconded the motion. On call of the

roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Inter local agreement to purchase a bucket truck between
Wabash City and Wabash County. Council Member Monroe made a
motion to accept the Inter local agreement to purchase a bucket truck
between Wabash City and Wabash County. Council Member Bonfitto
seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

Compliance with Statement of Benefits (Real Property) — Tammy
Grizzle. Tammy was present to answer questions. Council Member
Figert made a motion to accept Compliance with Statement of Benefits



(Real Property) — Tammy Grizzle. Council Member Bonfitto seconded
the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

Compliance with Statement of Benefits (Real & Personal
Property) —- LBMW Properties, LLC. Todd Churchward of Lutheran
was present to answer questions. Council Member Adams made a
motion to accept both Compliance with Statement of Benefits (Real &
Personal Property) - LBMW Properties, LL.C. Council Member
Bonfitto seconded the motion. On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

OTHER BUSINESS:

A concerned citizen wants a street sign on Linlawn and Berkley
showing where one ends and the other starts. Mayor Long stated that
the Street Department would look into it.

REPORTS FROM LIAISONS:

Council Member Adams gave an update on the airport.

Council Member Burnsworth gave an update on the Plan

Commission.

REPORTS FROM DEPARTMENTS:

Fire Chief Stroup gave an update.



ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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